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Mission Statement 

The Spring-Ford Music Association, Inc. has been organized for the 

purpose of promoting and supporting the instrumental and vocal music 

program of the Spring-Ford Area School District. 

 

Director Report 

 Mrs. Jennings 

• We are winding down for the year 

• Jazz band is done 

• Choral and Orchestra concerts went well 

• Hershey trip is 5/19/2018 

• Band Concert is 5/22/2018 

• Recruiting Event with ice cream social is next Friday 

from 3 to 4pm in the cafetorium 

• Check web site for upcoming events 

• 6th grade recruitment is May 29th from 6 to 7pm in the 

7th grade cafetorium 

• May 28th is the Memorial Day Service at Zion 

Lutheran Church 

• August 1st is the start of marching band rehearsals 

• August 30th  is preview night 

 Annette 

• Winter Guard has won TOB Championships 

• Thank you to all the parent 
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 Mr. Westlake 

• Elementary Concerts... Brooke – May 10, Limerick – 

May 16, Upper Providence – May 16, Evans – May 17 

and have invited Charlie Nawa and Dillon Rumsey to 

be on the in school program to talk to the students. 

Oaks – May 23, Spring City – May 30 

• Elementary Instrumental Recruiting – May 29 -31 

• Meet the Instrument night – Wed June 6.  SFMA to be 

there as well. 

• Thank you to Frank Tobin for graciously volunteering 

to man our percussion area again. 

 

 

Officers Report: 

 Treasurer 

• Very little has changed, looks like everything is in good 

shape 

 Secretary 

• Minutes for April were not approved as they did not 

get onto the web site. 

 Assistant Treasurer 

• SPA is up to date except for Claire's and Script 

• There are still some Wawa coupons and Rita's discount 

cards available. These are on a first come, first serve 

basis.  Contact Dan Johns if interested 

• Attention Seniors:  You need to decide what you are 

doing with your remaining SPA account.  You can use 

them for anything musical and submit a receipt, Will 

them to another music student or donate the remaining 

amount to SFMA to be used in our scholarship fund. A 

decision must be made by June 30, 2018 or your 

remaining amount will automatically go to SFMA for 



use in our scholarship fund. 

  

Committee Reports: 

 Ways and Means 

• Clair's Gourmet is now done and delivery is May 24th . 

• Dine out night May 15 @ Texas Roadhouse 

• August 22 is SFMA Trivia night for new parents @ 

Waterford Greene Clubhouse, stay tuned for more 

information. 

• May 12, 2018 is the clothing drive with flower sale from 9 

to 3.  The Kona Ice Truck will also be there from 1:45 to 3. 

 Membership 

• We have just over 208 members to date 

 Uniforms 

• Linda Gilroy is currently in charge of uniforms. We do 

need a chair person for next season. See Linda if willing to 

help. 

 Script 

• As of April we have 40 families signed up, 5 new families 

signed up in May 

 

 

New Business 

• Banquet will be June 1st. Seniors are free but still need 

reservations for a head count.  Dinner will be at 6. 

• Voting 

◦ The offices up for election is the Vice President and 

Treasurer. These are both 2 year terms. 

◦ Nominees for the office of Vice President is: Kim 

Petriga, Kevin Miller, Heidi Casey. 

◦ Nominees for the office of Treasurer is Mike Platchek. 

 Congratulations go to Kevin Miller as our new Vice President 



and Mike Platchek as our new Treasurer.  Both are 2 year terms. 

 

Other 

• May 21 at the School Board Meeting, all the band 

accomplishments for the year will be recognized. 

• Thank you from Annette for the flowers that were sent to 

her after her fathers passing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


